
Go ‘green’ at Midtown 
Thank you for your generous support of Midtown! HACC is offering three new courses at its 

Midtown site this month – one for professionals and two for homeowners. All three focus on 
green technology. 

 

 Photovoltaic Systems, a basic introduction to solar energy, is a 20-hour course 

that will run from 7:30-9:30 a.m. Tuesdays and Thursdays, Aug. 11-Sept. 10. This 
course is for the professional contractor who has some mechanical and electrical 

knowledge. 

 Elec-tricked: Watt Can I Do? Evaluate your home through the eyes of an energy 

pro during this two-hour course. Date for the course to be determined. Students will 
learn how to make small changes for big energy savings. 

 Home Energy Smart: Where Do I Start? Residential homeowners who are 
considering an energy efficiency make-over will benefit from this course. Date for the 

course to be determined. Instructors are Bonnie McCann and Jennifer Briggs from 
Waste Not Energy Advisors. 

 

For more information, contact Cheryl Deitz, coordinator of workforce and economic 

development at HACC, 221-1338. 
 

Got the teaching bug? 
Established in 1964 as Pennsylvania's first community college, HACC has grown to become 
a multi-campus institution that plays a vital role in improving the quality of life in Central 

Pennsylvania. With a full- and part-time student enrollment of nearly 20,000 and over 
55,000 served in noncredit courses, we are always seeking leaders in various fields to share 

their expertise. If you are interested in becoming an adjunct instructor and have a master's 
degree in your discipline, consider openings at HACC. Visit our Online Employment 

Application site at https://jobs.hacc.edu. 

 

Rockin’ at Red Robin for PA’s First Responders 
Eat, drink (non-alcoholic) and be merry Tuesday, Aug., 11, from 4 to 9 p.m. at Red 

Robin, the Home of the Whiskey River Burger, Route 22 location only! Proceeds will benefit 
PSC Partners, the circle of friends supporting HACC’s Shumaker Public Safety Center (PSC). 

HACC trains 30,000 of Pennsylvania’s first responders – firefighters, EMTs, police officers – 
at the Shumaker Center every year. Our communities need this vital service! Join us at 

Red Robin, Tuesday, Aug. 11, from 4 to 9 p.m., to show your support. Be sure to bring 

the attached coupon – it’s good for either dine-in or take-out. And bring your children or 
grandchildren, because it’s Kids Night. The Red Robin will be onsite to greet them with a 

squawk and a smile! 
 

Our students need your help 
Luckily, this year’s annual HACC Foundation Tournament for Scholarships at Hershey Links, 
Monday, Sept. 14, is filled with golfers. However, we’re still seeking generous folks to 

contribute much-needed scholarship sponsorships to benefit our students. To learn more, 
please contact Bonny Ellis, 780-2583. 
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